
September 11, 2025 

Mayor Fleming  
Members of the Council 

PO Box 307 
Valdez, AK  99686 

RE: Permanent Fund Committee Application 

Dear Valdez City Council, 

Please consider this letter my application and desire to continue to serve on the Valdez 
Permanent Fund Committee. 

The city's permanent fund is a trust for all community residents . As such, it must be 
managed with responsibility to insure i ts security for b o t h  current and future 
residents of our great town. 

It has been a privilege to serve the community of Valdez as a volunteer to this important 
committee. I have held a seat both as an appointed councilman and member of the public 
for many years. I believe that my past experience can be of value to the committee and 
the community. 

Please consider my interest and commitment to continue to serve in this capacity. Sincerely 

Mike H. Wells 


